
 

4th November 2022 

Dear Families,         

Safeguarding: Child and Parent Voice 

We have recently had some group times with the children about ‘who keeps us safe’. We 

have discussed who keeps us safe at home, in our community and at school. These were 

some of their responses: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any comments or additional contributions personally or those of which your 

child has discussed with you, please send these to headteacher@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk, 

or feel free to contact us on 0161 442 6944. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Kat Walsh and Jenny Martin 

Daddies and Mummies keep us 

safe at home. 

Teachers keep us safe at 

Nursery. 

Teachers help us with 

everything. 

They help me when I hurt and 

wipe my knee. 

If there is a fire teachers help to 

save us. 
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